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Springfields First School 

NEWSLETTER 

 

This week’s Springfields Superstars are:                      Barn Owls: Sullivan, Oscar S 

Hedgehogs: Finlay, Zoe 

Foxes: Arthur, Finlay                                     Super readers: Matthew, Ava, Elsie, Lexie, Harrison, Jacob 

Robins: Joseph, Tabitha 

Badgers: Arlo, Sophia G 

Woodpeckers:  Evangeline,  Luca                                                        Well done everyone :) 

Summer Term 

13th June—Pre school/Hedgehogs Sports Day—AM 

15th June— Robins/Foxes/Badgers Sports Day 

KS1—AM 

16th June—Woodpeckers/Barn Owls Sports  Day 

KS2 –AM 

22nd June—Foxes class assembly 9am parents wel-

come 

29th June- Hedgehogs class assembly 9am parents 

welcome 

6th July—Summer performance at Yarnfield Park—

time TBC 

INSET DAYS 2023-24 

Mon 4th September 2023 

Mon 6th/Tue 7th November 2023 

Fri 24th May 2024 

Mon 22nd July 2024 

 

Reminder: School starts at 8.45am. The main gates open at 

8.30am and children can go into their classrooms to read at 

8.40am. Please wait for the classroom door to be opened by 

the classteacher.  

School finishes at 3.15pm and the gates will be opened for 

parents from 3.10pm. 

 

www.springfieldsfirstschool.org.uk      admin@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk       01785 337310 

PTFA News 

Thank you to all who supported the pre 
loved uniform sale with donations of 
clothes and money. Do pass on any uni-
form your children have finished with, it's 
so helpful both to other parents and for 
the extra money it can raise for the chil-
dren. 
 
Those walking through the playground 
will have noticed coloured sails have 
gone up to provide some shade for the 
children now we are seeing nicer weath-
er. These were bought with money raised 
through your support for PTFA fundrais-
ing previously. 
 
Happy's Circus tickets still available 
at https://the-friends-of-springfields-first-
school.sumupstore.com for 9th July 2pm. 
Children must be accompanied by an 
adult. 

 



Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help 
you access the school and its work more easily, for example letters in 
large font or Braille, explaining things over the telephone or 
wheelchair access. 

Governors Corner 

 

We had two parent governor nomina�ons for the two vacant posi�ons on the 

governing board, therefore we did not need to go to a parent vote. Ms Emily 

Braverman And Mr Gary Anderson have been welcomed on to the Springfields 

governing board. 

 

The Governors can be contacted via email on: 

governors@springfields-first.staffs.sch.uk   

this account is regularly checked by Mrs Sam Williamson Chair of Governors. 

 

Sunny Weather 

The weather forecast for next week promises some sunny weather. We encourage 

all children to bring in sun cream which they can apply themselves, water bo*le and 

sun hat or cap.  

Please make sure each item is named. 


